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TRANSPORTATION  
ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

Wednesday, April 27, 2016 

6:00 pm – West Linn City Hall – Bolton Conference Room 
 

Providing advice regarding: the TSP, CIP transportation projects, TDM improvements, general 
transportation issues, and encouraging alternative transportation systems along with other duties as 

assigned by the City Council. 
 
Members Present: Craig Bell, David Kleinke, Kimberly Steele, Andrew Rodgers 
Staff Present: Erich Lais, Morgan Coffie 
Guests in Attendance: David Baker, Alan Smith 
 

1. Call to Order and Introductions 
 
2. Review and approval of February 2016 Summary Notes 
- Motion to approve made by Kimberly and seconded by Andrew. Motion was approved 
unanimously.  
 
3. Business: 

 
a. 2016 Highway 43 Plan 
- City staff presented the OR 43 Conceptual Design Plan and discussed timeline 

regarding when plan would go before Planning Commission and then to Council. Plan is 
scheduled to go before Planning Commission (PC) in May and it is anticipated that there 
will be at least two work sessions with PC before the plan will go to Council for review 
and/or adoption. Staff stated that the City is actively working with ODOT and 
incorporating feedback on sections that could possibly require ODOT design exceptions. 
Alan Smith would like there to be more clarification on where pedestrian crossings are 
going to be incorporated. City staff and members of the TAB clarified that the current 
plan is conceptual at this point and final design decisions (such as pedestrian crossings) 
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would be determined at a later date. The TAB also provided feedback that they would 
like layout detail #21 to be realigned to make a smoother transition from McKillican to 
southbound OR 43. Members of the TAB stated that they would like to see the plan 
before it goes to Council but did not wish to have an additional May meeting (to review 
plan before going to PC).  

 
b. Traffic Safety Discussion 
- The board discussed what tools are available to citizens and/or the city to 

address ongoing speeding concerns within the city.  The board was interested in what 
safety improvements were planned for Skyline Drive. David Baker mentioned that 
Burns St. and other narrow roads within the city seem to struggle with speeding, have 
limited options to address them, and the city is generally not in favor of speedbumps 
due to the impact on emergency responders and equipment. Members would like to 
further discuss traffic safety in the future.  

 
4. Staff Update 
- None 
 
5. Board Discussion/Announcements 
- Board discussed possibility of meeting on 5/25/2016 to review the OR 43 Plan prior 
to the Planning Commission work sessions but opted to keep to their regular schedule.  
 
6. Adjournment 
- David Kleinke made motion to adjourn at 7:28pm and Kimberly seconded the motion.  


